
 

 

 

 

Peter Rosenberg 

448 Amsterdam Avenue, Apartment 3N 

New York, NY 10024 

 

October 22, 2020 

 

Re:  Right to Know Law Request Appeal  

 

Dear Mr. Rosenberg,  

 

 I have reviewed your Right to Know Law (“RTKL”) Request that was 

forwarded to the Cumberland County District Attorney’s Office, under 

P.S. § 67.101, et seq. I concur with the Upper Allen Police 

Department’s finding that police report you seek is exempt from 

disclosure under RTKL. 65 P.S. § 67.708(b)(16), 65 P.S. § 

67.708(b)(17). 

 

 You may file an appeal of this decision to the Cumberland County 

Court of Common Pleas. 65 Pa. Con. Stat. § 67.1302(a); Pennsylvanians 

for Union Reform v. Ctr. Cnty. DA’s Office, 139 A.3d 354 (Pa. Cmwlth. 

2016). 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Courtney E. Hair LaRue 

Right to Know Officer 

Chief Deputy District Attorney 

Cumberland County 


